Julie Enea

From: Julie Enea

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 6:09 PM

To: Audra Oosterhof

Subject: RE: Questions for Ad Hoc Economic Covid-19 Meeting June 4th
Attachments: Re: Questions for Ad Hoc Economic Covid-19 Meeting June 4th
Hi Audra,

Following up on your question about testing, if everyone in the county tested once a year, we would exceed our
testing threshold. But we want people who have high contact with the public or are around high-risk
individuals like the elderly to test at least monthly. That includes:

e residential care facility staff

e retail and service industry employees

e first responders

e high exposure health care workers

Julie

From: Audra Oosterhof

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 12:56 PM

To: Julie Enea

Subject: Questions for Ad Hoc Economic Covid-19 Meeting June 4th

Hi Julie
| called the county and they said to submit questions to the board | need to email you. | hope this is correct.

1. We have a small business in Brentwood and it is at the Sand Creek Business Center. Our office has 6 employees.
While the new order says office business can return, does this mean that we can have our employees come back
to the office provided we provide the accommodations in the order? Currently they can telecommute but we do
need to come together sometimes and | would like the rules on this clearer.

2. Also as a business our sales are down the last couple of months by half. We have applied to SBA for EIDL and
PPP. We had notified our property manager that per our contract we have a force majeure clause where every
day we can’t pay we get a day extra to pay. However, it seems unfair that the civil authority says we cannot use
an office space but we still need to pay for it. How does the board plan to address this and are they going to
offer help to businesses on whether they need to pay for a property usage we are not allowed to use?

Also as a citizen | would like to submit my own comment:

1. lam repeatedly hearing that the county needs to meet a testing threshold and get asymptomatic and
symptomatic people to test more than once. How often do asymptomatic people need to test to help meet this
threshold?

Thank you



Audra Oosterhof
Managing Director
CardExchange Solutions, Inc.

| cardexchangesolutions.com
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